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Rules Committee,

Today, as you vote on HB2927 please vote yes with no amendments and no ballot referral. It's
time that people of the United States have their vote counted. How can we expect our citizens
to be engaged in their government if their vote might not mean anything?

The vast majority of Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years. The U.S.
Constitution specifically assigns the job of choosing the method of awarding electoral votes to
the state legislatures so it is time for the Oregon legislature to do what they were elected to do.

Please do your job of representing your people and pass HB2927.

Thank you!

Jessica Reichmuth 
jessicareichmuth@gmail.com 
210 Portland Ave 
Medford , Oregon 97504
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